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A derelict ship, which appears to have been a Newfoundland sealer, came ashore some 

days ago on the island of Tyree. In her hold were number of small live fish not known on 

the west coast. She was named the Ruby, and seems to have been comparatively a new 

vessel. She was quite dismantled.

Transcription by Billy Clelland.


